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Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, 
and today and forever.     Heb. 13:8 
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Worship at 9:30 a.m. 
 
 

Welcome to guests and visitors, 
if you do not have a church home, we would be glad to 
visit with you about making Peace CRC your church. 



 
Peace Christian Reformed Church 

Menno, SD 
June 12, 2022 

 
 

Organist/Pianist    Alita Guthmiller 

Welcome & Announcements  Pastor Bill Vis 

Call to Worship 

Invocation 

* Greeting from God/Greeting One Another 

* Opening Hymn:  Red Hymnal 28  “O Worship the King” 

God’s Will for Our Lives of Gratitude 

*Hymn:  Red Hymnal 61  “And Can It Be?” 

Congregational Prayer - followed by Lord’s Prayer 

Offering Plate -- by the Exit in the back of the sanctuary, for General Fund 

* Hymn:  Blue Hymnal 459  “Jesus Calls Us; O'er the Tumult” 

Scripture:  Malachi 3:1-18 

Sermon:  A Faithful Remnant 

Prayer 

* Hymn:  Red Hymnal 446  “I'd Rather Have Jesus” 

*Apostle’s Creed 

* Benediction 

* Closing Hymn:  Red Hymnal 106  “Savior, Again to Thy Dear Name” 

 

 

 

 *Please stand if able 

 



 
Today/This Week: 
June 12 – Worship, 9:30 a.m. 
June 15 – Consistory Meeting, 8 p.m. 
 
 
 

Upcoming: 
June 19 - Sunday Worship 9:30 a.m. 
July 3 – Community Patriotic Worship Service 10 a.m. (more info below) 
July 25-29 – Vacation Bible School 
 
June 5:  Attendance – 67; Offering - $1869 General Fund 
 
SOUND SYSTERM for June:  Jeremy Zeeb 
USHER for June:  Jeremy Zeeb 
 
WEEKLY PRAYERS:  Each week throughout the year we as a consistory are 
asking for prayers for the families and individuals of Peace Christian Reformed 
Church.  The families to keep in mindful prayer for this week of June 12 are 
Galen & Connie Schaeffer, Paul Schaeffer, and Geraldine Schultz. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL:  There is a signup sheet on the table in the Social Hall 
for all students planning to attend bible school.  Please invite classmates, 
friends, neighbors, relatives, or grandchildren.  All are welcome! 
 
There is also a signup sheet for anyone interested in volunteering to help at 
bible school.  Dates for bible school are July 25-29.  If you have questions, please 
talk to Paul Schaeffer. 
 
COMMUNITY PATRIOTIC WORSHIP:  The Menno-Olivet Ministerial Association 
will host a Community Patriotic Worship Service in the Menno City Park on 
Sunday, July 3, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.  Please bring your lawn chairs to the park. 
 Rev. Arlyn Coalter, Olivet United Methodist Church, will share the message, 
with other community pastors assisting in the service.  The offering will be 
designated to assist with ongoing needs at the Menno-Olivet Care Center. 
 NOTE:  In was of inclement weather, the service will be held in the Menno/City 
School Auditorium (Old Gym). 
 
 
 
 



May Consistory Meeting Notes:  Meeting was called to order by chairman 
Henry Bender, followed by prayer and opening devotions.  A motion was passed 
to send the Easter Sunday offering to the two sets of missionaries we support.   
The General Fund report was approved.  Minutes of the April meeting were read 
and approved.  Health concerns of the church members were discussed.  Jeremy 
Zeeb reported on the new garage doors of the parsonage were to be installed 
on May 19.  Rano Kirschenman gave an update on the search committee.  The 
next meeting will be June 15 at 8 pm. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PEACE CRC Consistory Members: 
ELDERS DEACONS 
Henry Bender Brett Guthmiller 
Mark Schaeffer Brent Haberman 
Randy Woehl Jeremy Zeeb 
Roger Guthmiller David Sayler 
Rano Kirschenman 


